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September Chapter News
Dear Eric,

| hope September is going well, and you are staying healthy. There are a lot
of things going on this month, so | hope you can participate where possible.

Survey - 2020/2021 Chapter Expectations

Everyone will be receiving a survey this month from our chapter. The goal is
pretty simple. We want to know what you hope to get out of our meetings,
possible training opportunities, and networking between members. As part of
the largest safety organization in the region, this is your opportunity to have
your say! So please a brief moment to fill out the survey, and let us know how
we can better meet your expectations.

September Chapter Meeting
Where: Virtual - Telemeeting
When: September 30, 12:00 p.m.

Topic: This will be an open meeting where we will discuss the results of the
survey. This is also an open forum for members to bring up additional ideas

on what they would like to see from the Chapter for this fiscal year.

Sign up for the meeting by clicking HERE, and we will send you a link before
the meeting starts. You can also sign-up directly on our website.

Unlike other chapters, there is never a cost for you attending any of our
general meetings.

Calling all potential speakers



Are you a subject matter expert on a technical topic? Are you willing to
present training, or lead an upcoming webinar? If so, we'd love to hear from
you. You may also be able to earn recertification points in the process. Reach
out to me at: president@sierranevada.assp.org if you're interested.

National Safety Stand-Down - Falls in construction

September 14-18 is the National Safety Stand-Down to bring awareness to
fall hazards in the construction industry. As a leading cause of fatalities in the
industry, there is a lot that needs to be done to make sure everyone makes it
home. If you are interested in joining the Stand-Down, or would like to access
resources on the topic, click HERE.

As always, thank you for your participation and being a part of our
organization. Without you, our chapter could not exist. Please reach out to
me if you need anything.

Eric

Working together for a safer, stronger future
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